PUBLIC ADVISORY - (p
Embassy of the Philippines in Abu Dhabi

P.O. Box 3215, Abu Dhabi *Tel +971-2-6390006; Fax: +971-2-6390002 = Email: auhpe

REGISTRATION OF OVERSEAS VOTERS WILL START ON
MAY 6, 2014

The Philippine Embassy wishes to inform our valued kababayans that the registration
period for the 2016 Presidential elections will start on May 6, 2014. All Filipino citizens who are
eighteen (18) years old by May 9, 2014 and not otherwise disqualified by law may register. Those
who are already registered in the Philippines are requested to come to the Embassy to transfer
their registration in order to vote as an overseas voter. Those registered in other countries may
also transfer their registration to Abu Dhabi. Those who were already registered as overseas
voters and had voted in the 2013 elections need not register again.

The registration will be at the Philippine Embassy, from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. Kindly bring
your passport with you.




